Kingston Camera Club

COVID-19; Guidelines for Keeping Safe at Camera Club Meetings 

These guidelines are based on Government guidance on “Living safely with respiratory infections, including COVID-19” published 1st April 2022* 


1. Symptoms; If you have symptoms of a respiratory infection, or a high temperature you should not come to Camera Club meetings.

2. Masks/Face Coverings; Although we will be meeting in places where ventilation is good, and where we can minimise crowding, you may choose to wear a face mask/covering when you are in close contact with other members (e.g. when in conversation before the meeting or during breaks). 

3. Hand Sanitiser; Please use a hand sanitiser immediately before entering and leaving the Church.

4. Register; Please ensure that your name is ticked off on the register if you attend a meeting in person.

5. Testing; If you receive a positive Covid-19 test (PCR or LFT) in the week after attending a meeting, please contact Paul Waller (KCC Chairman, waller44@virginmedia.com) ASAP. (Your name will not be released to other KCC members, and information will be treated in confidence).


* available at https://www.gov.uk/guidance/living-safely-with-respiratory-infections-including-covid-19?priority-taxon=774cee22-d896-44c1-a611-e3109cce8eae )


Paul Waller
April 2022
